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Konica Minolta has recognised the positive development of MOBOTIX recently and plans to invest in an even
closer technology cooperation with MOBOTIX to secure further synergies between the companies in the
market for intelligent, cyber-secure video-surveillance systems. A Global Partner Conference is planned in
Germany from 28 to 30 October 2018 where innovative, new technologies will be revealed to global
MOBOTIX partners and Konica Minolta sales companies.

 

Konica Minolta acquired 65,5% of the shares in MOBOTIX in 2016. The partial ownership is part of Konica
Minolta corporate M&A strategy and there are no plans to change ownership structure by Konica Minolta.


